
The Educa 
The recent boycotts of classes 
by thousands of school child­
ren and university students of 
all races has seriously cha­
llenged the educational sys­
tem. Since education is cen­
tral to society the "education 
strike" clearly raises wider 
questions about the society 
that has produced these in­
equalities in education. 
The children have attacked the 
second class quality of educa­
tion for Blacks. They attack 
the poor facilities, teaching 
and government and police in­
terference in education. They 
see this as part of the 
general oppression of Black 
people and so are attacking 
the system. 
Since the vast majority of 
these children are the chil­
dren of workers and will be­
come workers this is clearly 
an issue for a worker organi­
sation. Workers identify with 
the children's criticisms but 

m btrike 
raise other important criti­
cisms. 
"We as workers don't earn 
enough to allow ourselves or 
our children to get a proper 
education. More than this the 
education we get ignores work­
ers and their problems and 
history. The education does'nt 
really help us as workers, it 
is more useful for the emplo­
yers and management", says a 
workers' spokesman. 
So far political leaders seem 
mainly concerned with packing 
every one back at school. 
Minister Steyn wants children 
back at school but has'nt 
offerred much to solve the 
problem. 

Even Chief Buthelezi seems to 
see the boycott only as a 
challenge to the political 
authority of Inkatha and the 
Kwa Zulu Government. 
Whether they like it or not 
though, the boycott show there 
are limits to everything. 


